
 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WEST ACTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 10th February 2023 

We are half way through the year as we come to the end of Spring 1! This week has felt particularly busy 

at West Acton with yoga happening every day, pop up clothes sales, charity events, three trips and four 

assemblies! Last Friday we were so lucky to have parents and staff husbands join us for the NSPCC 

Number Day, giving careers talks to our pupils – a huge thank you to our guests who were very inspiring. 

Our pupils asked fantastic questions too, so well done to them. Thank you to Mrs Lucas for organising a 

Finance Workshop for parents to offer guidance in the complex world of money matters.  

Guava and Ash classes brightened up the mornings this week with lovely assemblies about Little Red 

Riding Hood. They have worked so hard and were very happy and confident. 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to families affected by this week’s earthquake in Turkey and Syria – 

please see below about a fundraising event when we return. I also urge you to read about the PTA and 

consider our last call to join.   

I hope that you all have a wonderful half term holiday and look forward to seeing you all at parents’ 

evening when we return. Thank you for your support in the first half of this year! Miss Kondo 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Final call to save the PTA. 

The PTA held their AGM this morning and sadly only had one nomination to stand on 
the committee –they needed three people do this.  

They need: a chairperson and a secretary to join a new treasurer. 

The deadline has been extended until Monday 13th February at 12.00pm noon – please 
email Friends of West Acton Primary School PTA at fowap2014@gmail.com  if you are 

willing to join the PTA Committee. There will be a thorough handover and great 
support from the outgoing committee and the school. 

Without a PTA committee whole school community events 

 will not be able to go ahead. 
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MESSAGE from Mrs Ahmad, School Therapist 

This week for Children’s Mental Health Week the theme was ‘Let’s Connect.’ 

People thrive in communities, and this connection is vital for our wellbeing. When we have healthy 

connections - to family, friends and others- this can support our mental health and our sense of wellbeing.  

The children came together to think about positive ways in which they connect together in their school 

community and in the wider community, to support their mental health and wellbeing. 

We read the story of ‘Have you filled a bucket today?’ and thought about kind, meaningful and helpful ways 

that we could help fill other people’s buckets, which helps fill our own bucket. A full bucket means that we 

are feeling happy and open to connect with other’s in a positive way. An empty bucket means we are feeling 

sad, angry or worried, which means we may become upset and sometimes be unkind to ourselves and 

others. 

How can parents/carers help? 

This is a great way for children to let you know how they are feeling. When your child/children can’t find the 

words to describe how they are feeling, you may see them act out (withdraw, cry, hit, throw, shout etc.) 

Asking them if their bucket feels full or empty is a simple way to give them words for their experience. It also 

helps them develop better understanding of their inner world.  

Over the half term, you could ask them to draw their buckets to show you how they feel. Perhaps you can 

make a list of things to help fill their buckets when they feel empty, and hang it on the fridge-asking for help, 

a hug, drawing, listening to quiet music, going for  a walk, a glass of water, etc.  

It can also be a great way of helping a child to begin to understand that others have different thoughts and 

feelings to us as they start to think about the ways in which they might fill another person’s bucket. 

Remember, it is important that your bucket is full, which will help to keep your child’s bucket full too.  

  

The pupils enjoyed an assembly with Mrs Ahmad this week  for  Children’s 
Mental Health week and each class had a Yoga session too!  



 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd February – in person at school 

 

PUPILS RETURN to School 

Monday 20th February 



 

 

 

Teachers’ Strike Action 

You will have heard in the news that many teachers, in the NEU, across the 

country will be staging strike action on:  2nd March, 15th March and 16th 

March. 

It is very likely that classes at West Acton will be affected. 

I will write to you with more details as information unfolds. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 


